
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALLING ATTENTION NOTICE 

 
SENATOR SHERRY REHMAN drew attention of the Minister for Energy towards the Price 

Review Notice to re-negotiate the contract price of LNG set between Pakistan State Oil (PSO) 

and Qatar Gas on 10th February 2016 according to which the contract price of LNG cannot be 

renegotiated earlier than 2026. 

 

Date: 26
th

 October, 2017. 

Responded by Mr. Shahid Khaqan Abbasi, Prime Minister of Pakistan/Minister IN-charge 

of the Energy made statement on the subject matter of the Calling Attention Notice 

whereupon, Calling Attention Notice was disposed of. 

 

 


